
 

Mrs. Hart’s 
Newsletter 
March 4th- 15th  

      Classroom News 
Dear Parents, 

This week we will be reviewing some skills that 
students are still working on grasping. We will be 
reading some fun stories and doing activities that will 
help them with the skills we are reviewing. We will be 
focusing on identifying numbers 1-10, counting to 20 
and letter recognition. 

Next week be on the lookout for that pesky little 
Leprechaun. I have one that likes to come and visit 
me every year. He is a tricky little guy that likes to 
leave messes. We will be watching for him and be 
going on a Leprechaun hunt on Thursday. Make sure 
your child wears green that day. 

March 15th we will be going to Sportabouts to visit, 
make sure your child wears clothes that do not have 
buckles or zippers and no bows. If they do not come 
dress properly we will be calling for a change of 
clothes. Also please put them in slip on shoes that 
day. No tie shoes. 

Important Dates 
3/4- Pre-K Lending Library 

3/7- Nutrition Speaker 

3/8- No PM Pre-K 

3/11- Pre-K Lending Library 

3/11-Fire, Wind, and Ice Family 
Night-presented by Mad Science of 
St. Louis-Virden El. 6:00-7:15 

3/15-Sportabouts Field Trip-Be 
watching for a note. 

3/18-Pre-K Lending Library 

3/21-Nutritional Speaker 

3/25-Pre-K Lending Library 

3/28-Nutritional Speaker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Chase Barry- 3/22/14 

Jensen Campbell-
3/22/15 
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What We’re Learning 

Theme: St. Patrick’s Day and review 
of skills 

Letter: K & I 

Shape: 3D Shapes 

Color: review 

Number: review 
Thank you to all the families who donated 
Lysol wipes to the classroom. Let’s hope 
they help keep the germs at bay. 

3/11- Is a fun family night in Virden 6:00-7:15. 
The Fire, Wind, and Ice Night is sure to be 
one not to miss! Make sure you get  
the form attached to this  
newsletter returned, so you  
don’t miss out on the fun. 

                  

The school is collecting box 
tops, soda tabs, Prairie Farm’s 
milk caps, Coca-Cola bar 
codes and Campbell’s soup 
labels. The money from these 
items is used to help purchase 
things needed for the school. 

The school is also 
collecting lids and caps to 
be recycled into park 
benches for the Girard City 
Park. 

It is cold outside, and we will continue to 
go out for recess. Please make sure you 
child has a warm coat, hat and gloves to 
wear. 

Last day of Pre-K is May 8th- We will be 
scheduling home visits or conferences 
with the students going to 
kindergarten. 

 

 

 

Five Green Shamrocks 

One green shamrock, in the 
morning dew, another one 
sprouted, then there were two. 

Two green shamrocks growing 
beneath the tree; another one 
sprouted, and then there were 
three. 

Three green shamrocks, by the 
cottage door; another one 
sprouted, and then there were 
four. 

Four green shamrocks, near a 
beehive another one sprouted, and 
then there were five. 

Five little shamrocks, bright and 
emerald green, think of all the 
luck these shamrocks will bring. 

 

 

 


